
Award Ceremony  

 On Wednesday, March 24th, the Port Saint Lucie High School Jaguar Battalion hosted an Award 
Ceremony to honor the program’s cadets. The event was executed in a very smooth matter with most of 
Jaguar Battalion’s cadets attending, along with a large sum of parents attending as well. The Award 
Ceremony is a night where the entirety of the battalion gathers together to award and recognized 
cadets for their hard work and dedication shown in the program throughout the school year. Many 
organizations and veterans traveled to Port Saint Lucie High School to present XX rewards to cadets who 
have went and will continue to go above and beyond.  

 


